
Patients and families who are receiving home-based care and services from the home health and hospice 
communities play an important role in the legislative process. Your opinion and experience can be extremely 
influential in the decisions elected officials make related to home health care and hospice services.

The National Association for Home Care and Hospice (NAHC) has partnered with your state associations and 
service providers to make it easy for you to connect with your representatives and show your support for key 
pieces of legislation that will impact your access to quality home-based care today and in the future. It takes 
less than 30 seconds and three easy steps to add your voice.

Step 1: 

Visit The NAHC Advocacy Center.

Step 2:

Look for the issues that matter most to you and 
click on the Red ADD YOUR VOICE Button.

Step 3:

Fill in your name and contact information and 
click FIND LEGISLATORS — when prompted, click 
Send! 

Your representatives immediately receive your message with three simple steps. And, you 
have taken a strong stand in support of the home-based care and services you value and 
depend on. Thank you for helping to strengthen the Heartbeat of our industry.

Questions? 
Emilie Bartolucci 
National Association for Home Care & Hospice 
heartbeat@nahc.org | 202-547- 7424

Connecting with Your Representatives
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